
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, October 19, 2022 
 
University Fair 
 

– The Guidance department would like to thank all students and staff that helped to make the 2022 University Fair a 
HUGE success. 

–  All students that attended the fair were respectful and asked great questions to the university Reps. 
– A special thank you to the Ambassadors, Rachel, Jessica and Mia for assisting throughout the day. 
– A BIG thank you to the custodian team for their excellent set up for the event.  

 
Music Department  
 

– Concert Choir rehearses tonight after school with our accompanist from 2:15pm – 4:15pm. All members must be at 
rehearsal as this is our last before the concert next week.  

– A note to all musicians participating in next weeks concert. The initial proposed set list is currently on the music room 
windows, please keep in mind that it could change.  

 
Food Drive  
 

– If you would like to donate to our October food drive. Please put items in the boxes we have placed in your 
homeroom classrooms. The items we are looking for: canned meat/chicken/pasta/fruit juices/canned fruit/dry 
soups/cereal/condiments.  

 
Breast Cancer Awareness Day  
 

– This Friday is Breast Cancer Awareness Day. Did you know that an average 78 Canadian women are diagnosed with 
breast cancer and 15 Canadian women die from breast cancer every day. Wear pink on Friday to show your support!  

 
PPHS Community Litter Pick-Up 
 

– If you would like to help, make this world a better, cleaner place. We are meeting on Friday, October 21 at lunch by 
the circle of benches/outdoor classroom. We will be picking up litter around the community.  This is also an 
opportunity to complete your volunteer hours.  

 
Jr/Sr Girls Basketball  

– On Monday the Jr and Sr Girls teams dominated our home court winning both games against Courtice Secondary. 
Charlotte Frew was the lead scorer for the Jr’s including an incredible 3-point buzzer beater in the 3rd quarter.   
 

 
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



Skilled Trades  
 

– During the COVID shutdown the vast majority of our province’s Skilled Trade workforce remained working, earning, 
amazing money and kept our society running. Skilled trade jobs offer excellent wages, job security, no student debt or 
tuition and are satisfying and enjoyable careers. Are you interested in the Apprenticeship Pathway but want to know 
more. Please sign-up in Guidance for “The Nuts-and-Bolts Apprenticeship”: a one-hour presentation that takes place 
on Wednesday, October 26th.  

 


